
Juniper Hill Golf Course 

 

The Wednesday Morning Ladies Golf League met on June 18, 2014, at 8:00. League Administrator 

Michele Brown called the meeting to order. 

Susan Goins read the minutes of the May 21, 2014, meeting. 

Shirley Rodgers  moved to accept the minutes. 

Barbara Reynolds seconded 

Motion passed.  

 

Mary Rhodes presented the Treasurer’s Report for June 17, 2014, showing a General Account balance of 

$2,238.15 and The Juniper Account balance of $484.27. 

Barbara Reynolds presented the Remembrance Fund report showing a balance of $477.48.  

Sandra Shelton moved to accept the financial reports. 

Connie Page seconded. 

Motion passed. 

Michele welcomed Sue Wood back to the league after surgery. Barbara suggested that with Sue’s 

approval a Remembrance fund donation in her name would be made to the Relay for Life. Sue 

approved.   

 

Aggie Hampton reported that June Away Play will be played at Henry County Country Club on June 23rd; 

gather at 8:00; 8:30 shotgun start; cost $22 plus $2 plus $0.50.  

 

Michele noted that since the holiday golf on July 4th will be Red, White and Blue,  that we play that for 

our next league play. 6 holes are played from each of the red, white and blue tee boxes. Player decide 

which is which. Scores are recorded as from the white tees. 

 

Match Play begins in July. PJ is in charge. Sign-up sheets are available.  

 

Susan explained that costs for The Juniper cart and green fees have risen the last two years and that 

the cost for a venue at the hotel or elsewhere has risen beyond our budget. She moved that the 

registration fee increase from $60 to $65 and that we hold the luncheon at Juniper with a catered 

meal. Shirley seconded. After discussion, motion passed.  

 

Meeting adjourned. 


